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Tēnā koe  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 15 August 2023 requesting the following information: 
 
1. I understand that several complaints have been made to the Mayor/ Chief 

Executive of KCDC about Mr Bolger in his role as Chairman of CAP. Would 

you please advise the number of complaints, with the date of receipt of the 

complaints that KCDC have received since Mr Bolger became Chairman of 

CAP.  

Kāpiti Coast District Council received five complaints about Rt Hon Jim Bolger as 
Chair of the Coastal Advisory Panel in July and August 2023, as follows: 

• 31 July 2023 

• 1, 3, 7, and 8 August 2023. 
 

2. I also understand that a complaint against Mr Bolger has been made by the 

Chair of the Raumati Community Board. Would you please provide me with 

a full copy of that complaint.  

The email received from the Chair of the Raumati Community Board is attached.  

  
Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
 
Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth  
Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu   
 





Where people have been invited into a process and asked to provide their views, the job
of the panel is to listen to them.
Moving in on a person speaking an unfavourable view was a direct act of intimidation,
and it was intended to ensure that the views were not aired.
We do not accept that such an action was justifiable.
We view the action as bullying, we do not condone the action at any level, and we wish
to raise a formal complaint on that basis.

Going forward we have concerns about Mr Bolger's involvement in this process.
We understand that he is a man with vast experience in politics and he would generally
have much to offer.
However, his experience works against him in this situation as someone with his
experience should know better.
The fact that he chose to act as he did suggests that either he is so used to bullying
people that he has normalised it, or he has reached the point whereby he can no
longer uphold the standard of conduct that should reasonably be expected of a man of
his stature and experience.
Either way, it is hard to have confidence that our people will be safe in any future
process where he is present.

Speaking on my own conduct, having seen a video recording of the meeting, I am
disappointed in my own response as it was not sufficiently firm given the situation.

We would like a clear response to this complaint.
We understand there is already a move from some sectors to remove Mr Bolger.
We have no part in that, and we raise this complaint purely on its own merits.
If we are to support the Takutai Kapiti process as a Board, we need to have trust and
confidence in the safety of the people we were elected to represent.
We therefore leave it to KCDC and Takutai Kapiti to assure us that we can do so.

Regards,
Bede

Bede Laracy
Chair - Raumati Community Board
0274473779
 
The material in this email is confidential to the individual or entity named above, and may be
protected by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient please do not copy, use or
disclose any information included in this communication without Kāpiti Coast District Council’s
prior permission.




